## HIGHLAND ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

Students are the Priority

16 LOCKHART LANE, HIGHLAND, NEW YORK 12528 PHONE 845.691.1070 • FAX 845.691.1073

Ian M. MacCormack Principal

Tulani Samuel **Assistant Principal** 

Dear Parents, Students and Staff,

I am thrilled to welcome you all back to another exciting school year at Highland Elementary. It is with immense joy and anticipation that I extend my warmest greetings to each of you. Our school community is a place of growth, discovery, and support, and I am confident that this year will be no exception.

Our commitment to providing a safe, nurturing, and enriching environment remains steadfast. Last year we implemented a new curriculum and enhanced our current practices, ensuring student growth. Our dedicated educators have been working tirelessly to create innovative learning experiences that engage and inspire our students. This year, we will continue to prioritize academic excellence, nurturing social and emotional growth, character development, and a sense of belonging within our school community.

As we rekindle the spirit of learning, curiosity, and growth, let us embrace this new school year with optimism and enthusiasm. Together, we will overcome any challenges that may come our way and create lasting memories for our students. I encourage you to stay involved, join our Parent-Teacher Association, engage in meaningful conversations with your child's teachers, and support one another as we navigate this educational journey together. Together, we can make this school year a memorable and enriching experience for our students. I look forward to seeing the bright smiles of our students and the collaborative efforts of our staff as we create another successful academic year.

Welcome back, and let us make this year one of growth, achievement, and joy.

Warm regards, Ian MacCormack